
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 19th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
I am looking forward to the reward trips next week and would like to give out a couple of 
reminders. 
 
Thank you in advance of your support in sharing this information with your 
son/daughter. 
 
 The weather – temperatures for next Wednesday are set to hit 30 degrees and 

possibly above, can you please ensure that your child has packed sun tan lotion, at 
least three bottles of water and a hat. 

 Medical conditions – can you please ensure that Kingsdown School is clear and has 
up to date information regarding any medical conditions that your child has and the 
medication that they required to take and its frequency – please contact 
kridley@kingsdownschool.co.uk – our school first aider if you think any information 
needs to be clarified. 

 Appropriate clothing – can I please ask for your support in checking and ensuring 
that your children are appropriately dressed for their trips.  Your child will be briefed 
on Monday of the school’s expectations of dress code whilst on a visit. 

 Behaviour – our usual expectations regarding following the instructions the first 
time will stand.  We have every confidence that our students will check in at the 
agreed times announced by their trip leader. 

 Mobile Phones – these may be taken on the trip for communication with parents 
and trip leaders.  Mobile phones may be used but students should not take 
photographs of others. 

 
We are looking forward to the reward trips and look forward to sharing 
#kingsdownschool message with you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Leigh-Bennett 
Headteacher 


